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Background
Approving an agreement with Bexar County Sheriff’s Office (BCSO): 

• BCSO identifies victims of domestic violence.
• STRAC maintains a “Navigation Line” through its 24/7 call 

center (MEDCOM).
• Metro Health staff is notified of individuals impacted by 

domestic violence through STRAC’s database and follows up 
to provide case management services.

• BCSO will reimburse Metro Health costs for providing 
services.
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Fiscal Impact
Agreement with BCSO:
• Provides case management services for Bexar County 

residents (within unincorporated areas) experiencing 
domestic violence referred by the BCSO

• Amount: $234,993.00 for reimbursement of services 
provided by Metro Health

• Term: October 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023
• There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund
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Recommendation

• Staff recommends approval.
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